
Golden Pass Pipeline LLC (GPPL) wishes to inform its customers and is hereby providing notice 

that it will be performing integrity testing in accordance with CFR Title 49 Part 192 (§192.939) 

from the GPPL Mainline through the 1.1 mile lateral to the FGT Interconnect beginning July 25, 

2023 and is expected to be completed on July 25, 2023. During this testing, the following points 

will be affected on the dates indicated. Nominations will be scheduled according to the 

availability listed. GPPL will post updates if there are any changes to the schedule.  

 

Location     Meter     Dates  

Florida Gas     746935    7/25/2023 

 

Customers should monitor GPPL’s Informational Postings website for updates to this notice. If 

you have any questions, please contact Kathy Medrano at 832-317-9255 


